

## James B. Kraft

Councilman First District

503 CITY HALL · BALTIMORE, MD 21202 · 410-396-4821 · JAMES.KRAFT@BALTIMORECITY.GOV

ERIN FIASCHETTI CHIEF OF STAFF MEGHAN GORMAN COMMUNITY AIDE

CAILIN MCGOUGH SHRIVER FELLOW JASON JOHNSTON COUNCIL ASSISTANT

November 23, 2009

Ms. Karen Randle Council Executive Secretary 405B City Hall Baltimore, MD 21202

Re: Withdrawal of Council Bill 09-0414

Dear Ms. Randle:

By way of this letter, I am withdrawing Council Bill 09-0414, "Rezoning -A portion of 6130 O'Donnell Street (Block 6694, Lot 001)." I have been informed that the project for which this rezoning was requested, and for which the surrounding communities had expressed their support, is no longer being undertaken.

If you have any questions with regard hereto, then please call me. Otherwise, thank you for your attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,

Jame

JBK/esf

cc: Antoine Banks Wayne Law Ella Broadway Nancy Granger Elaine Welkie

Randle re 09-0414 112309

